
 

  
  

 
 

From: Don Woodruff 
To: McDavid, Brooke M 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] special action request 
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2024 9:33:00 AM 

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on 
links, opening attachments, or responding. 

hey brooke, i would like to ask for a special action request through the eastern RAC, for No harvest for 
coming 2024 fall season for sheep in unit 20E south,on NPS lands in Yukon-Charley preserve. 
Justification  the 2022 survey season show'd a 79% decline in sheep pop. NPS used a special action 
request to close 20E south in 2023 for no harvest, Requested by NPS staff at Feb.20 federal subsistence 
NPS working group eagle, ak, I hope my intent to go thru the council will give this more priority, another 
action item from this meeting is the need of a eastern interior sheep manag. Plan and NPS was very 
interest to look into it. 
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